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Hi All, 

This week we held our Governing Council AGM and first meeting of the year. I am 

pleased to announce our 2019 Governing Council are: 

Chairperson           Jason Lange 

Vice Chair               Kirsty Turner  

Treasurer                Emily Hurrell 

Secretary                Michelle Adams 

Members                Dionne Harrison 

                                 Eva Reschke 

      Tracey Hillier 

Year 7’s to High School 

As you may be aware, year 7 will be taught in all South Australian high schools 
from 2022.  
 
As part of planning for the move, the Department for Education has short-listed 3 
high schools as potential pilot schools to ‘Lead the Way’ and offer year 7 earlier 
than the rest of the State in 2020. The high schools are: 

 

 Mitcham Girls High School 

 Wirreanda Secondary School  

 John Pirie Secondary School 

The pilot is voluntary and therefore the pilot program is dependent on the number 
of parents who register an interest to their current year 6 children to attend high 
school in 2020. Normal transition and enrolment processes will continue at the high 
schools for current year 7s enrolling as year 8s next year. If you are interested in 
registering your child in these High Schools please ring the schools involved. 

 

Regards, 

Mandy Hackett 

Acting Principal 
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On Wednesday 6th March, our year 5, 6 & 7 Aboriginal Students participated in the 
Annual Southern Nunga Tag Carnival held at Christies Beach High School. 
 
Our students played 4 games of Nunga tag against other local primary school students 
throughout the day. The event had a variety of stalls from local services for our families, 
as well as fun activities for the students to participate in between games.  
 
Congratulations to our talented Aboriginal students for their efforts in the games. The 
students did a deadly job showcasing their skills and exhibited great sportsmanship on 
the field.  
 
This was such a positive event for our Aboriginal students and families to be a part of. We 
look forward to having our students participate in this special event for years to come. 
 
Milly Sumner 
Aboriginal Community Education Officer (ACEO) 
 

Nunga Tag 2019 



 

 

SPORTS DAY 2019 
 

Sports Day is Friday 22nd March. Students will need 
to meet in their classrooms at 8.40am for the rolls 
to be marked before we go to the bottom oval. The 
day will start at 8.50am with welcomes and house 
chants.  
11am   Recess  
1.10pm  Lunch  
2.00pm  Return to class or leave with family 
3.00pm Dismissal 
 
Will Dyson be back to back winner or will Baden, 
Galloway or Wakelin win this year? 
 

 
 

 
BOOK CLUB ORDERS 
 

Book club orders are due tomorrow- Friday 15th 
March. Books can also be ordered via the Scholastic 
website. Please use your child’s class colour not 
room numbers when ordering online. 
Please drop your order along with payment into 
the front office. 

 

UP TO DATE INFORMATION  
 

Please make sure that Front Office is advised of any 
change(s) to your contact details.  
If you have changed your mobile number or moved 
house, please provide the details as soon as 
possible either in person, phoning 8382 5888 or 
email dl.1060.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
In the event of an emergency involving your child it 
is most important for us to have accurate 
information. 
 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS  
 
School photos will be taken on Wednesday 10th 
April 2019. Envelopes will be sent home prior to 
the day. Family envelopes will be available from the 
front office.  
 

SUBWAY LUNCHES 
 

Subway lunches are available every Friday. 
 
Order via the Skoolbag app or collect an order form 
from the class room or the front office. 
 
$6.00 for a 6 inch roll, drink and a cookie. 
Orders need to be in by Thursday 10.30am. 
 

Cash ONLY 
 

ZOOPER DOOPERS 
 

Zooper Doopers are sold each Tuesday and 
Thursday at lunchtime from the front office for 50c. 
Maximum 2 per student. 
 
 

HARMONY DAY 
 

Tomorrow Friday 15th March we are celebrating 
Harmony Day and Day of action against Bullying 
and Violence with a Picnic on the deck and grass 
area at lunchtime and a disco. Please wear orange 
if you can as this is the Harmony Day colour. See 
separate note. 
 

MATERIAL AND SERVICES 
CHARGES 
 
Thank you to all those parents / caregivers who 
have paid their fees or made arrangements to pay 
in instalments. 
 

If you haven’t made payments or arranged 
payment, please do so by 29th March 2019 
Please remember that school fees are legally 
recoverable. 
 

Lisa Pinder 
Business Manager 
 



 

 

 

SECONDARY SCHOOL OPEN 

DAYS/NIGHTS 
 

 
 

 

  
Wednesday 10th April 2019  

9:00-11:00am  
5:00-8:00pm 

 

 

 
 

WIRREANDA SECONDARY SCHOOL SPECIALIST 
SPORTS COURSE  
Applications close for 2020 intake 12th April 2019 
Trial date Thursday 9th May  
Admission to the SSC program is through application 
only. The application is available via our website:  
http:/ /wirreandasecondary.sa.edu.au/ sports-
specialisation/how-to-apply/  
For more information please contact Heather Lee ph: 
0883297230 email: 
Heather.Lee54@schools.sa.edu.au 

 

MARKET GARDEN STALL 
 

 

 
 

 
Market garden stall is held every Thursday outside 
the Eastern Door. Come and have a look at the 
fresh produce from the school garden. Grab 
yourself a bargain. 
 

 
 

BRIGHTON SECONDARY SCHOOL  
Brighton Special Interest Music  
Information Evening for Years 6 & 7  
Everything you need to know about auditioning for 
ǘƘŜ .ǊƛƎƘǘƻƴΩǎ {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ LƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ aǳǎƛŎ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ  
Tuesday 2nd April 2019, 6.30 to 7.30pm  
Brighton Secondary School Concert Hall  
Followed by a Free Concert  
“Jazz on the Green”  
Brighton Secondary School, front oval. BYO supper, 
chair or rug. For all enquiries please call Pam  
Parsons 8375 8215 or email: 
pam.parsons@brighton.sa.edu.au 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 
 
Week 7 Friday 15th March  Day of Action against Bullying and Violence 
      Harmony Day 
  Sunday 17th March            St Patrickôs Day 
 
Week 8 Friday 22nd March  Sports Day 
 
Week 9  Tuesday 26th March Assembly 2.30pm in the Gym hosted by the Yellow 
      Room 
  Saturday 30th March Earth Hour 
 
Week 10  
 
Week 11 Wednesday 10th April       School Photos 
                      Friday 12th April  End of Term 1 Assembly 1.30pm 
   Friday 12th April  Early Dismissal 2.00 
 

Term 2 starts Monday 29th April  
 
 
 
 
   
 
    
 
     
 

 


